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Newsletter of the Phantom Flyers R/C Club             http://phantomflyersrc.com 

CLUB OFFICERS                                                   Contact Number 

President – Bill Ahrens                                         (314) 913-3819 

Vice President – Mitch Galatioto                           (314) 234-5141 

Secretary – Ed White                                            (636) 219-2255 

Treasure – Jose' Espinosa                                     (636) 947-6067 

Safety Officer – Dave Evans                                  (636) 448-4800 

Field Manager – Don Grzina                                  (636) 233-0193 

Chief Flight Instructor – TBD                                

Activities Chairperson – Jim West                        (618) 498-9058 

Send Membership Renewals to:             

Ed White 

10 Wolf Ridge Ct 

St Charles, MO 63303 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Board of Directors:                    Work                           Home 

Ed White                                          Retired                         (636) 219-2255 

Dan Sundman                             (314) 749-4029                  (314) 749-4029 

Mitch Galatioto                          (314) 234-5141                   

Dave Evans                                      Retired                         (636) 448-4800 

Phantom Flyers RC Club Meeting Minutes – 15 June 2020 

http://phantomflyersrc.com/


Phantom Flyers RC Club Meeting Minutes  

 

Phantom Flyers RC Club Meeting Minutes –July 2020 
 
The July club meeting was considered non-essential and canceled in consideration of the corona 
virus. 
 
Stay safe everyone! 
 

 

GSLMA Report (by Harold Weaver) 

 

I attended the August GSLMA Meeting which was by telecom.  There was not enough RC clubs 
represented for a quorum which also was the case in June and July.  There are no official minutes 
for the last 3 months. 

The Lafeyette Esquadrille Controline club is hosting a two day August 15 and 16 National Aviation 
Day Fun Fly at Buder Park. 

The Buder Park RC clubs are hosting a one day Saturday August 15 National Aviation Day Fun Fly at 
Buder Park. 

The Buder RC Pavilion reroofing has been completed. 

The Aero Pilots RC club has offered to provide a roll down cover for the west end of the RC Pavilion 
to block the wind during the colder months.  Approval will be required from County Parks. 

The GSLMA Treasurers Report is: 

Bank balance at July 31, 2020 is $21,450.09  (does not include checks totaling $161.00 being held 
for deposit) 

Bank balance at June 30, 2020 is $ 21,415.99 

 

Kirkwood meeting room paid through December 31, 2020. Kirkwood to credit several months in 

2021 for time their building was closed in 2020. 

 

Port-a-potty is paid through December 31, 2020 

 

Upcoming expense - none at 7/31 

 

Permits issued through July 31: 

http://lafayetteesquadrillecl.wordpress.com/


 

2020: 185 

2019: 189 

2018:  215 

2017:  236 

2016:  207 

2015:  222 

 

By David Whitney 

 

Harold Weaver 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Looking back at this time last year! 

 

We had the Joint Club Fun Fly and 2-Meter Sailplane Event in July 2019. 

 

 

 



    

    

 

 

 

 









 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

   

 

       

 
 

 
http://phantomflyersrc.com/   
https://www.facebook.com/Phantom-Flyers-RC-Club-139791882811519/ 
 
Check there for the back issues of the Carrier Wave Newsletter, mowing schedule, event calendar 
and club roster/contact information (handy for mowing). 
 

 

Articles, pictures and tech notes for publishing in the Carrier Wave are always appreciated. Let us 

know what you are building, repairing or flying!  

 

Send them to: 

kevcox@charter.net 

http://phantomflyersrc.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Phantom-Flyers-RC-Club-139791882811519/
mailto:kevcox@charter.net

